PERMISSION TO FILE CONTINGENT APPLICATION

First Ventures Capital Partners, Inc.
3710 Rawlins Street
Suite 150
Dallas, TX 75219
Phone: 214-273-6440

Midwest Family Broadcasting
Attn: Lynn Bieritz

944 Harlem Street

Altoona, WI 54720

Dear Ms. Bieritz:

This letter of consent is being provided by First Ventures Capital Partners, Inc. (“FVCP”)
to Midwest Management, Inc. pursuant to Section 73.3517(a) of the rules of the Federal
Communications Commission (“FCC”) with regard to the proposed contingent
modification application for FM Translator Station W221DK f/k/a W220DR, Neillsville,
Wisconsin (FCC Facility ID No. 155168).

FVCP proposes to sell W221DK to Midwest Management, Inc. As part of the FCC
license assignment process, Midwest Management, Inc. wishes to modify the W221DK
facilities. This consent letter is provided by FVCP to allow the filing of the W221DK
modification application concurrently with the associated license assignment application.
Midwest Management, Inc. may amend the modification as necessary to resolve any
mutually exclusive application conflicts.

The foregoing statements are true and are made under the penalty of perjury.

Sincerel

Ronald Unkefer
6 President

Dated: l/ ﬁ: / ib



